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CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Public Works Director 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   June 24, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFP 19-023 Sub-Basin 3 SSOF Cured In Place (CIPP) 

Rehabilitation   

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit-price contract for the rehabilitation of an existing 

sanitary sewer outfall.  One (1) bid was received.  The bidder is IPR Southeast, LLC in the 

amount of $2,748,295.25.  Please see the bid results below. This project is managed by Croy 

Engineering.  

 
                           BIDDER                              TOTAL                               

IPR Southeast, LLC $2,748,295.25 

 

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Croy Engineering that this project be awarded to the 

lowest bidder, IPR Southeast, LLC. 

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   

 


